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News Release 
 

 
The Manor Park and Hempstead Fields Residents’ Association, which was formed 
last November, hasn’t yet decided on the design for its logo and so to help out 
children from the local Manor Primary School were asked to submit their ideas. 
Around 100 entries were received and the winners were announced at the 
Association’s Big Lunch on 2nd June. 
 
The Association’s Chairman, Paul Sparks, awarded the prizes - first prize was 
awarded to Charlie Thomas, second prize to Bethany Hunt, and third prize to a joint 
entry from Dominic Murphy and Harry Dennis. The winners each received a 
certificate and gift token. 
 
More photos of the event can be found on the Association’s Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/ManorParkResAssoc 
 
The Residents’ Association is still recruiting members, if you are interested in joining 
please email peter.griggs48@gmail.com or visit the Association’s website 
http://manorparkhempfieldsresidents.co.uk. 
 
 
NOTE  
 

A photo of the winner of the second prize, Bethany Hunt, is attached. Bethany’s 
parents have given permission for its use. Higher resolution image available if 
required – contact Peter at peter.griggs48@gmail.com 
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